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Vision: To be the Healthiest State in the Nation 

The Honorable Rick Scott 
Governor of the State of Florida 
The Capitol - Plaza Level 05 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 

Dear Governor Scott: 

August 15, 2016 

I am pleased to provide you the 2016 Florida POMP Foundation, Inc. (Foundation) Annual Report, which 
reflects the hard work and dedication of the Foundation Board of Directors and Executive Director. This 
report was prepared pursuant to section 20.058(3), Florida Statutes, which requires the Department to 
submit the Foundation's annual report and a recommendation as to whether the agency should continue, 
terminate or modify its association with the Foundation. The digital format of the Foundation's Annual 
Report is available at http://www.floridahealth.gov/reports-and-data/e-forcse/news-reports/index.html. 

The Foundation was incorporated on January 11, 2010 as a direct support organization (DSO) to provide 
assistance, funding, and promotional support for the activities authorized by the Prescription Drug 
Monitoring Program (POMP) established under section 893.055, Florida Statutes. The Foundation is in 
compliance with the terms and conditions of its contract with the Department and has raised over $2.9 
million in support of the POMP. To date, the Foundation has provided $1.29 million to the Department to 
support the implementation and operation of the POMP and has $1.49 million in reserves for future POMP 
operations. 

After review of the Foundation's 2016 Annual Report, the Department recommends the agency should 
continue its association with the Foundation. The Department's partnership with the Foundation has been 
instrumental in the successful implementation of the POMP. With their support, among other positive 
outcomes, the POMP documented a 69 percent decrease in the number of individuals receiving 
prescriptions from five or more prescribers and five or more pharmacies in a 90-day period. 

If you have any questions, please contact Rebecca Poston, Program Manager, by calling (850) 245-4444 
ext. 3700, or by e-mail at Rebecca.Poston@flhealth.gov. 
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